Monday 6™ May 2014

Mobile Phone Fundraising Request

Dear Parents,

We have been very lucky in Foundation Stage to have received some fabulous new resources for our
role-play area through the support of a great fundraising idea founded by Mrs Little. We thought it

be great for the whole school to benefit too.

We are NOT asking for money or time, in fact we could be seen to be helping you have a bit of a

clear out. So here goes!

Do you know anyone, friends, family or even colleagues that have any old, unwanted mobile
telephones they would donate to school, that can be recycled to raise funds for each class?

If you can donate any, all we need to know is if they are working or not. All you need to do is fully
charge them (if they are working handsets), erase all personal data by ‘restoring factory settings’
and either pop them in an envelope, or a bag, with a note stating “working” or “broken” and send
them into school with your child, where they will be collected and recycled.

Thank you in advance for your assistance, we will let you know how much maoney we raise and
where the monies raised will be spent.

Many thanks for your support.

Yours sincerely
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S. Seickell

Assistant Headteacher

Cheswick Green Primary School, Cheswick Way, Shirley, Solihull, West Midlands, B0 4HG

Phone: 01564703336 Fax: 01564702074 ‘
E-mail: office@cheswick-green.solihull.sch.uk Web: www.cheswick-green.solihull.sch.uk -
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